Dear Families,

| hope you all had a restful, adventurous, whimsical and relaxing break
with family and friends. It was certainly nice to unplug for a bit and get
away from the hustle and bustle of lifel We have a lot of festivities
planned between now and December 23rd. We look forward to
continued classroom adventures filled with hard work, love, whimsy

and kindness.
Thank you for your continued support!
Warmly,

Mrs. Amoscato
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